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Summary 

Under current law, when a state agency is required to submit a report to the legislature, the 
agency is required to file two hard copies with the Legislative Reference Library, as well as 
making the report available to the library electronically.  This bill amends that requirement so 
that an agency is only required to submit one hard copy of the report, along with an electronic 
copy. 

The Legislative Reference Library maintains a searchable database of mandated legislative 
reports on its website, at this address: https://www.lrl.mn.gov/mndocs/mandates. 
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